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Coushatta, Louisiana

The Board of Commissioners of the Red River Levee & Drainage District met this day in regular
session with the following Commissioners present:

Milton Forrest, Robert Burleson, Marlan Anderson, Daniel Cason, and William Waltman.

Attending the meeting as a guest was Stephanie Semple, Engineer Intern 1, representing the
Department of Transportation and Development.

The board discussed products to use and prices for the future plan to spray the levee in 2014.
They discussed how long they thought the project should take and when they should possibly
implement the plan. No set plans were made at this time.

The project surveyed by the Department of Transportation and Development to clean the
drainage ditches was also discussed. The board needs to know how much money will be
involved to complete this project.

The minutes were approved for the previous meeting.

The current bills were presented and the Secretary was authorized to pay.

There being no further business to come before the Board on proper motion duly seconded, the
meeting was adjourned. The next regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of the Red

River Levee & Drainage District will be held on November 12, 2013 at 4:30 P.M. 620 Rush
Street, Coushatta, Louisiana.
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